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MEMORANDUM
September 28, 2017
TO: Mark Berman, City Attorney

FROM: Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager

T
RE: 11.76 Acre Park Remediation — Contract

Please prepare a Resolution to award Work Authorization #8 to E Sciences, Inc. (company
name confirmed with Sunbiz). The purpose of this award is to assist the City with a National
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) analysis, for which the consultant will receive
$45,695.00.

The NEPA study is necessary for eligibility to apply for Federal and State grants. The City
plans to apply for Transportation Investment Generating Economic Recovery (TIGER) grant
funding in support of proposed streetscape improvements on Dixie Highway from McNab
Road to Atlantic Boulevard.

I have reviewed the proposal provided by the consultant for compliance with the Continuing

Services Provider agreement approved via RLI E-33-15 (Ordinance 2016-28) and all
applicable terms and unit costs have been observed.
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